
It does not seem that long since the last Bits from the Board, but time seems to 
go faster in retirement, especially if you are having fun. First, I hope you all had 
a great summer, and managed to find ways to enjoy it, whether it involved 
traveling or just staying around Victoria.  
 
The Board does not meet during the summer, but many of the members 
continue to do work on behalf of the Association. In particular, Bev Timmons 
has worked hard on moving forward the concept of the Elder Academy -- 



As indicated in the last Bits from the Board, we have lost some valued members from the Board, but have 
been fortunate to have several others kindly step forward. I am delighted to announce that Rashna 
Charania is our new Treasurer, Linda Metters is the Secretary, Peter Liddell is the Vice-President, Betty 
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With the end of Club renovations – inside and out - and the arrival of fall, the University Club is offering 
some exciting events. Many retirees enjoyed the Folk Fest on September 14, featuring a seafood 
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Rashna’s Retirement 

Whoever said retirement was a time to relax? Heck no, it is a time to work at what you enjoy doing, and that 
to me is definitely not work.   
 




